November 13th, 2018

Mr. Andrew McGilvray

Executive Secretary

Foreign-Trade Zones Board

U.S. Department of Commerce

1401 Constitution Ave., NW, Room 2111
Washington, DC 20230

RE: City of Laredo Foreign-Trade Zone No. 94
Minor Boundary Modification -Specialized Customs Service, Inc.

Dear Mr. McGilvray:

The County of Webb understands that the City of Laredo, Texas is requesting a Minor Boundary
Modification within Foreign-Trade Zone No. 94 in Laredo, Texas. Specialized Customs Service,
Inc., located at 1015 Santo Tomas Street, Laredo, Texas is located within Webb County's
Taxing Jurisdiction.

The Webb County Commissioner’s Court recognizes the increasing importance of
International trade in our community and supports this request. The Court is aware that
imported inventory and inventory held in the Foreign-Trade Zone for export will be exempt
from local personal property taxes when the modification is approved.

Hon. Tano ijerina
Webb Cou udge

xc. City of Laredo
Laredo College
L.IS.D.

7000 Howston Sleet o Lanedo, Jexas 78040
(956) 523-4000
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